

Somerset Public Schools Somerset Berkley Regional School District

All Students Achieving Excellence

December 8, 2015

Sabra & Aspden Law Office 1026 County Street Somerset, MA 02726

Dear Attorneys Sabra and Aspden:

I would like to personally thank you for your generous donation for our Second Annual Thanksgiving Dinner for the homeless families in Somerset. I truly appreciate your kindness and generosity. It was great to see the community come together to help those in need.

Wishing you a joyful holiday season!

Sincerely,

Jeffrey A. Schoonover

Superintendent of Schools